
 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/80-03/2025                                                                    Date: 10/03/2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Springdale Indian School!  

As you are aware that our Annual assessments are underway and expect your children are performing better. We are 

extending our sincere thanks to all parents who have supported in the school activities, wellbeing of teachers and students 

since April 2024. We appreciate the parents who had spent their time for giving valuable feedback and suggestions. 

We are pleased to inform that ‘SPRING WIN DAY ‘the Winners Day of the Academic Year 2024-2025 will be held on 

Thursday; 13th March 2025 in the school premises from 9:00 am. Winners of the Scholastic and Co-Scholastic areas will be 

rewarded for their great achievements and best performances.  

 

We expect the blessings and prayers of all our parents on the auspicious occasion to shower benedictions on your ward. 

Your support & cooperation will make the event a grand one. We expect all our students have experienced wonderful days 

in the school during the last year for the holistic growth of them.  

With Regards 

Principal  

SPRING WIN DAY  (2024-2025) 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


